Dear Mr. Sokol.

World Wide Lecture Bureau has also told me they will not now book any speakers on this subject.

There are, as you are aware, two problems.

One is time. I have too little for I'm trying to do what may be too much.

The second is cost and bicome. I can no longer efford to go around and speek for nothing. I'd prefer speaking to coll ege sudiences, for I've found some wonderful, promising, concerned people in your generation.

What some of the colleges offer is insulting end ridiculous.

I can only express my willingness. I am taking off three days in two wweks to address two colleges where I got the initial request a long time ago, and each coincides with very favorable radio and TV exposure. Other than that, I've booked no new appearances for I am not now in a position to know what will be within my capability.

Please remember I have yet to get a cent of income from all I've done. I cannot continue that way. So, I'd appreciate an idea of what your school will pay.

Sincerely yours,

Harold deisberg

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

As you advised me to, I contacted the Wide World Lecture Bureau in order to try to make plans for your talking to my fellow students here at Hobart College. The bureau informed me that they were not going to handle your affairs, and that I should contact you directly again. So, here I am.

I realize fully how busy you are. I have, however aroused interest on our campus in you and the Kennedy controversy and I would sincerely like to have you here in the Spring. The whole month of April is free aside from the 5,7,8,15, and 29 of the month. May is free aside from the 3,6, and 17-20.

Please let me know if you could possibly make it here during those months. I'd also like to assure you that my motive in getting you here is not to get a so-called name on campus but rather to rather to have the erronious gospel of the Warren Report spread by a man who knows what he's talking about.

Thanks once arain.

Most Sincerely, Luden J. Sokol Frederic J. Sokol